
Monday, January 9, 2023 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention Students:  If you are experiencing technical 
issues with your school issued Chromebook, please come by 
the Library during LUNCH ONLY for technical support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to Jenhui Liu for winning the NABE 
National Association for Bilingual Education’s Essay 
Writing Contest for 2023.  He has won a scholarship and a 
trip to Portland, Oregon, where he will present his winning 
essay in English and Mandarin to a very large crowd.  We 
are so proud of you!!  Congratulations Jehnui! 
 
Happy New Year and Welcome Back!  As we begin a new 
semester, remember to start your classes as strong as 
possible by earning Cs and above.  For Dons By Dons 
tutors are here to help all students in all subjects.  Tutoring 
is starting again this week and we will continue to follow 
the same schedule and location as last semester. 
 
 * Mondays in Room 505 
 * Thursday is Room 504 
 * From 3:35 to 4:35  
 
If you have any questions, see Ms. Gutierrez in Room 504 
or Ms. Torres in Room 505.  We hope to see you at 
tutoring! 
 
Attention Dons:  Do you want to avoid truancy letters or 
the possibility of missing out on school events due to 
excessive absences?  If so, sign up in the Attendance Office 
for Saturday Make Up School scheduled for January 14th.  
You must sign up NO LATER THAN Thursday, January 
12th.  Your absence must have happened between 
December 5th and January 13th to be able to attend 
Saturday Make Up School. 

No Games Today! 

Sports 


